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 Hey, Divison 1!
  I hope everyone is having a
great start with their school
year so far. With everyone's
local clubs starting up, it's

very important that I keep you
updated with monthly

newsletters.



 D i v s i o n a l  O f f i c e r  T r a i n i n g

I will be having this year's division 1 officer
training on October 10'th at Carmengail Hall at
5:00 P.M. sponsored by our local Kiwanis. The
meeting will be at 7:30 Middle Tennessee Blvd

STE 14Murfreesboro, TN 37129. it is very
important that you attend so everyone knows

their roles in their respective clubs.  

Fall Rally
Fall Rally is the largest district event of the year. This year Fall Rally will be

held at Dollywood in
Pigeon Forge, TN on October 16, 2021.

The cost to attend will be $50, this includes: Park
admission, a Meal Voucher, and a Fall Rally T-shirt. Fall Rally is an exciting
time to bond and build relationships with other clubs across the District! 



 
Key Club week is an entire week dedicated to what Key Club is

all about, service. Each day represents different aspects of service.
Here are what the week days represent:

Monday: Show your K
Wear Key Club gear in public and spread awareness about Key

Club.
Tuesday: Kudos to the Key players

Show appreciate to important figures such as teachers,
administrators and more. You can write thank you cards, or even

think of your own unique way of showing thanks.
Wednesday: Dare to Share

Share on social media what makes you and your club great!
Thursday: Random acts of Kindness

Spread joy to others by implementing simple acts of kindness
throughout your day.

Friday: Connect the Ks
Get in touch with local Kiwanis members and groups for a joint

service project.

KEY CLUB WEEK



 Please send an email to me with
your new club officers and their
email addresses, if your school

currently doesn't have any officers
elected please hold elections soon.
feel free to contact me with any

questions while I keep you updated
with monthly newsletters. 

Club Contacts


